
 

 

 

 

Coalition Statement On Senate Cloture Vote 
 
 
WASHINGTON DC – The Marketplace Fairness Coalition issued the following 
statement regarding tonight’s cloture vote in the Senate that allows debate to 
move forward on The Marketplace Fair Act: 
 
“Tonight’s vote represents an important first hurdle cleared in the effort to level 
the playing field for all businesses while restoring a state’s right to enforce it’s 
own laws.   
 
“There is still an important debate ahead but it’s clear from this strong bipartisan 
vote that many Senators in both parties recognize this is a long overdue step 
towards helping states, local governments and America’s small businesses.”   

 
 
The Marketplace Fairness Coalition is comprised of businesses of every size, 
sector, and channel of product distribution, located in every state throughout the 
country. 
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